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Comments: | am a local Mineral County resident. | have been Snowmobiling in the Hoodoo Pass area near the
Great Burn since 1996 which adds up to 28 years if you do the math. | ride 500 to 1000 miles a season. | can
truthfully say | have never seen a Wolverine while riding in the backcountry. Places like the Great Burn Heart,
Pearl,Dalton, Trios,Lakes should be opened back up again to Snowmobiling. The Idaho side also such as Goose,
Steep, Straight, Siamese, Fish Lakes should be open for riding also. Snowmobiling is a very very low impact to
the environment and Common sense decisions should be made. Please listen to us People who have spent
years of our lives on snowmobiles who want to keep doing what we love. I'm One Hundred Percent for opening
up those areas listed abouve to Snowmobiling. Fish Creek Surveyer area Kid Lake and Ceader Log Lakes is
another area | would also like to mention that should be open to Snowmobiling as well. Thanks!



